
PSHE this week is all about friendships.

We are not altogether at the moment but we still

think about and miss our friends and people who

we care about from college and in our

families.

One way we can show we are thinking of

others and check they are ok is to write to

them.



Your task this week is to write a letter

or draw a picture for one friend from

college and one person in your family.

I have written mine. Simon has

written one too.

Parents / carers - if you email
ecareylewis@ellentinkham.devon.sch.uk with what
your young person has written, I can delete your
email address and then send it on to the young
person. Please confirm in your email to me that you
are happy for me to do this.



.

Dear all the students in lower seniors,

I hope you are well ?

I miss seeing you so I wanted to write you a letter to say hello. I
also wanted to ask 'what have you been doing?

I miss seeing you at college but hope that you are doing lots of
the fun things we have been asking you to do at home. I have
been busy making resources for you all and going on lots of walks
with my dog.

I am enjoying being in the sun but staying safe by drinking lots of
water and wearing suncream.

From

Emily :)



.

Dear all the students in lower seniors,

Hello everyone,

It is very strange being at home. I am spending a long time
working on the computer. I expect lots of you are doing your home
learning on the computer. Have you seen anything interesting on
our website?

It is strange because I can't see all your smiling faces everyday,
and I am looking forward to when things get back to normal.

I would like to hear what you have been up to and any exciting
news you might have.

My news is that I went for a walk yesterday and saw a barn owl
and a roe deer. I had to stay very quiet while I watched them.

Keep in touch!

From

Simon


